reforming society by God's power.

5 March 2024

Kiwi Community Assistance 5 Peterhouse Street Tawa Wellington, 5028

Dear Tracy

We just wanted to thank Kiwi Community Assistance (KCA) for the ongoing support of The Salvation Army Newtown.

KCA's regular provisions of fresh fruit, vegetables and other groceries have been a significant help to our foodbank. In a time of cost of living pressures, the demand for kai has reached levels not seen before and the support from KCA has been instrumental to our sustainability.

The staff and volunteers are helpful, the customer service has been excellent and we thank you for your fantastic mahi.

Ngā mihi nui

Mark Limmer Mission Services Director Salvation Army Newtown

www.salvationarmy.org.nz